
2023 Sub-Committee Application Form 

Speckle Park International is calling for applications for our valuable sub-committees for 2023. 

Education, promotion, and communication are fundamental elements for the success of the breed and 

sub-committees play a key role in the success and future development of the Speckle Park breed. If you 

have ever had an idea or wanted to be a part of Speckle Park International's future, then we encourage 

you to apply! 

Being a part of one of Speckle Park Internationals sub-committee can be a rewarding experience! 

The Process & Commitment: 

Sub-committees meet monthly. Meetings are held via Zoom at a time that is suitable to sub-committee 

members. Sub-committee members are required to sign a confidentiality agreement on their 

appointment to the relevant sub-committee. Applications are reviewed by the Board of Directors of 

Speckle Park International. 

PLEASE COMPLETE THE DETAILS BELOW 

Name: 

Address: 

Email address: 

Phone: 

I would like to apply to join the following sub-committee/s: 

Marketing & Events 

Sydney Royal Show - Feature Breed 

Technical & GH 

Youth 

Please provide a brief overview as to why you would like to join your nominated sub-committee: 

Speckle Park International 
| E: info@specklepark.org | W: specklepark.org 

mailto:info@specklepark.org
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